ARTMATTERS

With much consideration and after 20 incredibly rewarding and
successful years with ArtMatters, we have made the decision to
retire and embark on a new chapter in our lives.

We feel quite fortunate to have had the opportunity to work with
such amazing clients and talented artists. Your belief in us and
our capabilities was the driving force behind our success.

Debbie Sotzsky, who was a principal with us at ArtMatters, has
opened her own art consulting group,

Art Advisory (www.artadvisorylic.com.) Please feel free to reach
out to her for any projects you might have.

Art really does matter! Thank you for your support. It has been a
great privilege to be a part of your lives.

With heatfelt gratitude,

Stacy /{S/ﬂk%;

President



